
 

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

           TO:                    Members, Committee on Small Business 

           FROM:              Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

           DATE:               Monday, January 28, 2019 

 

The Committee on Small Business organizational meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 30, 

2019, has been postponed.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Melissa Jung, Deputy Staff Director and Chief 

Counsel for the Committee, at Melissa.Jung@mail.house.gov or x54038. 


